
 

 
 
 

 July 23, 2021 
 
Hello All: 
 
I hope everyone is doing well, and enjoying their summer. Our last shoot was the 
Founders Day, two day shoot. On Saturday Trent Groves handled two things, the 
morning table shoot and afternoon, novelty shoot. This was a mistake on my part, 
and I apologize to Trent , and appreciate the great job he did. There is just too much 
going on for one person to control, I won’t do that again.  
 
You can help out by being a Trustee, think about it!  
 
We had 17 shooters for the Table Matches, it was won by Gary Bevard, 2nd to Steve 
Larue and 3rd to Rick Hindell. Approximately the same number of shooters at the 
novelties, also won by Gary Bevard. 
 
On Sunday I hosted the paper shoot, it was a nice day, with 16 shooters competing 
for the Pipe Hawk made by Rick Harkless. It was taken home by Gary Bevard! Great 
weekend of shooting Gary. 
There was quite a few that dry balled, the new entries into the Hall of Shame are, 
Trent Grove, Rick Horton and Brennan Martin (R. Harkless’ Grandson). 
 
Ken Netting painted another beautiful Schuetzen Target. And what did we do? Shoot 
it all up;) thank you Ken! Proceeds of that went into the club kitty. The lucky shooter 
to win the target was Kevin Calderwood. 
 
 Our next shoot is on Sunday August 1st. (Sunday shoots start at 11:00) this will be a 
Woodswalk, and all shooters will take home a prize. This time the prizes will be 
from the Kroger Meat Dept. Highest score gets first pick and so on down the line. 
 
 Hope to see you all at the range! 
 
Mark Hazel 
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